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Council’s Discretionary Expenditure Fund Applications 

6.1 COUNCIL’S DISCRETIONARY EXPENDITURE FUND APPLICATIONS 
(CNCL21) 
 
Submitting Councillor:  The Mayor 
 
MOTION 
 
That Council resolves to approve the following application for funding from the Council’s 
Discretionary Expenditure Fund: 
 

APPLICANT PURPOSE AMOUNT  
RECOMMENDED 

Waverley Fitness Group Inc Exercise program for senior citizens 
held at the Mulgrave Community Hall. 

$1,070.36 GST 
excl 

Sri Lankan Muslims in 
Australia 
Inc. 
 

Mount Waverley Youth Hall (attendees 
150 approx) - Five days during the 
month of Ramadan (2022 April/ 
May) for community gathering to 
participate in breakfast, prayer and 
dinner which is prepared and donated 
by members. 

$976.50 GST 
excl.) 

 
BACKGROUND 

Council, in its 2021/2022 budget, provided an amount of $22,000 for the purposes of supporting 
instances of community/individual need that were not readily able to be considered under the 
Community Grants Program or other funding programs. 
 
DISCUSSION 

Council has received a request for support from: 
 

APPLICANT PURPOSE AMOUNT 
REQUESTED 

Waverley Fitness Group Inc. Exercise program for senior citizens held at 
the Mulgrave Community Hall. Requesting 
hall hire funding 

$1,177.40 

Sri Lankan Muslims in Australia 
Inc. 

Various community gatherings held at the 
Notting Hill Community Hall and Mount 
Waverley Youth Centre Main Hall during 
2021/22. Requesting hall hire funding 

$1,582.10 

Individual applicant Mount Waverley Kids North Pole Letterbox 
Surprise Christmas Gifts. Requesting a 
donation 

$298.85. 
 

 
It is recommended that the 2 applications received be approved, as per the recommendation in 
this motion. 
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